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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: Cathy Smith [cathyasmith@earthlink.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 12:54 PM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: hearings on Open Pit rules 

I own property in Santa Fe County off of County Road 42 between Highway 14 and Galisteo. I wish to 
go on record in support of repealing Rule 50[9.15.17.2.50NMAC] and replacing it with a proposed new 
rule to be codified as 19.15.17 NMAC. 
Thank you, Cathy A. Smith 
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